
 

 
 

ROCHFORD REVIEW CONFERENCE 
 

Considering the Rochford Review: Planning for 21st Century Children with 

SEND 

 

Friday 12th January  2018  9:30am – 4:00pm 
 

This important conference follows the publication of the Rochford Review and the 

recent Government consultation. The conference offers a rare opportunity to gain a 

practical insight into the proposed new statutory assessment arrangements for pupils 

working below the standard of national curriculum tests. It is designed to ease 

anxieties about proposed changes and help colleagues develop a thorough 

understanding of the underpinning issues as well as a confident, practical approach 

to the new arrangements. There will be a particular focus on the Engagement for 

Learning Framework and how this can illuminate children’s learning, achievements 

and progress.  

 

Training Facilitators  
 

 Diane Rochford Executive head teacher and Ofsted Inspector. 

 Barry Carpenter CBE, OBE, PhD, Professor of Mental Health in Education, 

   Oxford Brookes University 

 Richard Aird  OBE, Consultant, Lecturer & Ex-head teacher. 

 Bev Cockbill  Author and complex learning needs co-ordinator. 

 

Having this quartet of speakers including Diane Rochford who chaired the Rochford 

review, is a real coup for the West Midlands.  

 

We anticipate high levels of interest in this course. Places are limited so sign up today! 

 

TRAINING WILL TAKE PLACE AT: HAZEL OAK SCHOOL, HAZELOAK ROAD, 

SHIRLEY, SOLIHULL, B90 2AZ  

COST: £150* per day (discount available for HOSTA schools)    

A buffet lunch will be provided. Please state any dietary needs at time of booking. 

 More details about this, and other courses run by HOSTA, are available on our 

website www.hosta5.co.uk 

To reserve your place, please call Selina Ahmed, HOSTA Co-ordinator on 

0121 744 4162 or email: info@hosta5.co.uk 
 

* A £50 non-refundable deposit is required to secure your place. 
 


